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From: Park, Katie
To: Worrall, Lisa@Energy
Subject: RE: Notification of receipt of an Opt-In Application for Compass Battery Energy Storage project (24-OPT-02)
Date: Monday, April 29, 2024 10:02:36 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hi Lisa,
 
I received a notice for the subject project and wanted to follow up that proposed project may impact
the County of Orange/OCFCD’s right-of-way or facilities.  It’s not quite clear from the site plan as it
does not show the County/OCFCD’s right-of-way, but offsite access road seems to be encroaching
into the County’s right-of-way/easement as well as the stormwater discharge line into the existing
outfalls.
The county requires that any project which would affect the County/OCFCD’s right-of-way or
facilities shall be submitted for an encroachment permit for any inputs/comments.  Please have the
project proponent to determine the jurisdictional boundaries and their encroachment for the
proposed scope of work and submit for the County’s encroachment permit for further review and
comments, if deemed necessary.
 
Thank you.
 
Warmest Regards,
 
Katie Park, PE
Sr. Civil Engineer
 

OC Public Works | Development Coordination

601 N. Ross Street, 3rd Fl., Santa Ana, CA 92701
Office: (714) 647-3957
Cell: (714) 313-3848
 

From: Tran, Giatho <Giatho.Tran@ocpw.ocgov.com> 
Sent: Friday, April 19, 2024 8:28 AM
To: Park, Katie <Katie.Park@ocpw.ocgov.com>
Subject: FW: Notification of receipt of an Opt-In Application for Compass Battery Energy Storage
project (24-OPT-02)
 
Might be RMV related.
 
Tho Tran, P.E.
Sr. Civil Engineer
OC Public Works|Floodplain Management & Hydrology
(714) 647-3972 – Office
(949) 241-1509 - Cell
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Giatho.Tran@ocpw.ocgov.com
 

From: Worrall, Lisa@Energy <Lisa.Worrall@energy.ca.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, April 18, 2024 2:54 PM
Subject: Notification of receipt of an Opt-In Application for Compass Battery Energy Storage project
(24-OPT-02)
 
Attention: This email originated from outside the County of Orange. Use caution when opening
attachments or links.

 
Hello, 
 
This email serves as notification of receipt of an Opt-In Application under Public Resources 
Code 25519 for the proposed Compass Energy Storage project (24-OPT-02). This project is 
proposed in the city of San Juan Capistrano, California. The attached letter outlines project 
information and the reasons under Assembly Bill 205 why we are contacting you. 
 
If you have questions, please contact Renee Longman, project manager and me, co-project 
manager. 
 
We appreciate your timely responses and look forward to coordinating with you as the 
project moves forward. 
 
Thank you,
 
 
Lisa Worrall
Senior Environmental Planner
California Energy Commission
Siting, Transmission and Environmental Protection Division
715 P Street, MS-40, Sacramento, CA 95814
Direct: (916) 661-8367
Email: lisa.worrall@energy.ca.gov
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